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Moved by: Councillor Michael Thompson  
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Brad Bradford 

 

 
 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are saddened to learn of the passing of 
Margaret (Peggy) Isabel Cote, on July 31, 2018 at the age of 87.  
 
Peggy was a proud maritimer who spent most of her adult years in Scarborough where she 
dedicated her life to serving her family, her strong circle of close friends and her community. 
Courageous and fiercely determined, yet kind, generous and loving, Peggy withstood the loss of 
loved ones and many other hardships without complaint. 
 
Peggy was a dedicated, civicly-engaged volunteer who was always available to work on 
community events and political campaigns, even in her final months. Her wisdom, positive 
energy and humour will be missed by all of those whose lives she touched. 
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
deepest gratitude for Peggy Cote’s contributions to our City, and our sincere sympathy to her 
family and countless friends. 
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